SPE agreement to release SPE copyrighted papers to EPA

Dear Mr. Holliday:
Pursuant to your request, The Society of Petroleum Engineers grants one-time use to SPE 94269 By Phil Dorn et al. to use as an attachment to your comments to EPA Docket OW-2004-32.  

If need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Young

 

Carole J. Young
Publications Manager
Society of Petroleum Engineers 
222 Palisades Creek Drive
Richardson, TX 75090-2040
1.972.952.9441
cyoung@spe.org
 

From: George Holliday [mailto:ghh@houston.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 11:51 AM
To: Mark Rubin
Cc: Paul D. Scott
Subject: SPE 94269 copyright release
Mark:

 

E&P has not commented on the Sediment Toxicity Test being required by EPA at 69 FR 53705, dated 2 September 2004.  The test limitations are beyond the current accuracy of biological testing. I propose commenting to EPA Docket OW-2004-32, which is still open.  SPE paper 94269 by Phil Dorn et al. contains extensive discussion and data, which support this position.  EPA will not include a copyrighted paper as an attachment without permission from the copyright holder.  I request you release the captioned paper for transmittal to EPA.  I will need an E-mail giving permission to include the paper in the Docket.

 

Regards

 

George

713-668-7640

 

 
Dear George:
Pursuant to your request, The Society of Petroleum Engineers grants one-time use to SPE 94429 By M.L. Cano  et al. to use as an attachment to your comments to EPA Docket OW-2004-32.  

If need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Carole

 
 

Carole J. Young
Publications Manager
Society of Petroleum Engineers 
222 Palisades Creek Drive
Richardson, TX 75090-2040
1.972.952.9441
cyoung@spe.org
  

 
